St. Charles Chatter

Volume 2, Issue 29

April 12, 2013

JUNIOR HIGH DANCE IS TOMORROW NIGHT, APRIL 13TH.

Please click on the link for permission form and details on the evening.

Click Here

KROGER CHALLENGE IS BACK!

YOU MUST RE-REGISTER EVERY APRIL FOR ST. CHARLES TO GET THE BENEFITS FROM YOUR KROGER PLUS CARD.

FYI- IT DOES NOT AFFECT YOUR GAS POINTS.

Dear Kroger Community Rewards Recipient:

Thank-you partnering with Kroger for your fundraising efforts. The 2013-2014 Kroger Community Rewards Program begins May 1, 2013 and enrollment officially opened April 1, 2013. All supporters of your organization who registered prior to April 1, 2013 must re-enroll online to continue supporting your organization by April 30, 2013.

Re-enrolling only takes a few moments and is completed in a few simple steps. To have your current supporters re-enroll:

- 1. Visit our website at www.krogercommunityrewards.com.
- 2. Sign in using your email address and password. If you have forgotten your password, just click on "forgot password" and a link will be sent to your email to change your password.
- 3. Enter your organization's five digit NPO number or the first three letters of the organization's name, click search.
- 4. Select your organization by clicking on the circle to the left of your organization's name.
- 5. Save changes.

PLEASE SEND IN PROOF OF REGISTRATION WITH CHILD OR CHILDREN'S NAMES. ASK FRIENDS AND FAMILIES TO ADD ST. CHARLES TO THEIR ACCOUNTS. ALL PROOF OF REGISTRATION WILL HELP YOUR CHILDREN'S HOMEROOMS. THE GRADE WITH THE MOST PERCENTAGE WILL WIN A PIZZA PARTY AND OUT UNIFORM DAY!

MULAN TICKETS ON SALE NOW! St. Charles' Award-Winning Music Department presents *Mulan*.

Performance dates are Friday, May 10^{th} at 7 pm; Saturday, May 11^{th} at 7 pm; and Sunday, May 12^{th} at 5 pm. There will be seating for 300 people at each show.

To order tickets, visit http://stcharles-kettering.org/school/music-dept/.

The order form is also in the File Library on Option C. Advance ticket prices are \$5 (adults) and \$3 (students TK - 8th gr).

Contact Mary Azbill at 438-9786 or maryazbill@yahoo.com if you have any questions.

St. Charles Soccer Sign-ups!!! This Sunday!

Soccer registration will be held in the St. Charles cafeteria on April 14, 2013 from 7:00 to 8:00 PM.

All students entering 4th through 8th grade can sign up. Any player in those grades that attend CCD or are in St. Fransis parish are eligible to play as long as they are not playing for the school they attend. Please pass the word on to anyone that comes to mind.

Registration forms are available on the school website: http://stcharles-kettering.org/school/athletics/cyo-sports-registration-forms/

There is a \$45 registration fee for soccer. That fee is discounted to \$30 if you sign-up before the May 17th registration deadline.

Please return any registrations and payment in an envelope to the school office labeled: Soccer Registration

Parents – Coaches and Assistant coaches are always

welcomed and usually needed. Please indicate on the registration form whether you would be willing to help coach. Don't worry if your child is just learning the game. CYO's mission is to provide the Catholic Youth of the Greater Dayton Area an opportunity to participate on athletic teams under Christian leadership and supervision. The CYO leagues are not just for the best players, but for all skill levels.

The St. Charles mission for sports is to emphasize fun, skill development, sportsmanship, and then striving to win. Come and join us!!!

If there are any questions, please contact Scott Clark 294-6657 or sliclarkes@aol.com

SCHOOL CALENDAR

April 14th & 15th- SCRIP sold after all masses
April 15th- CYO Soccer Sign-Ups Grades 4th-8th)
April 16th – All School Mass and School Walk
April 20th & 21st- First Communion
April 22nd-26th- Kindergarten Screening Week

Congratulation to 8th Grader Daniel Gochenaur!

Daniel won the 1st Place in our First Annual

Bible Bee! 2nd Place went to 6th grader Amy

Hess! Thank you to teachers, Kim Mueller and

Debbie Waker for implementing this event!

PLEASE SUPPORT THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS RIB FEST!

The Knights of Columbus are always doing various activities for St. Charles School. They give thousands of dollars each year to support our students! Join us Saturday, May 4th for the Rib Fest! The event Benefits St. Charles School's Technology Program. Consider donating a few dollars to name a horse after your child's teacher!



Tuesday, April 16th ~ 7pm ~ Alter High School Cafeteria

Join Alter's Guidance Department as we discuss how to be successful in high school. You do not have to be an incoming freshman at Archbishop Alter to attend!

Questions? Contact Alter's Guidance Department at 937.428.5316

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Jackson Wright
Sean Feliciano
Jonah Shouse
Zoe Singleton
Liza Russ
Clay Powell

La'mora Lovato Kennan Callejo Zack Singleton Michael Buckle Adam Rider Corey Lynn-Patton

CONGRATULATIONS!!

Congratulations to Andrew Volk, Andrew Bowman, Justin Clarke and Jayden Vapp who competed in the National History Bee regional finals on Monday in Lexington, Kentucky. All the boys performed very well with Andrew Volk becoming eligible to move on to the national competition to be held in Atlanta, Georgia on June 1st.

SCHOOL WALK - TUESDAY, APRIL 16, 2013

We will have our next school walk on Tuesday, April 16th immediately following mass (weather permitting). The permission slip that was sent out and returned October 2012 is still current. If your child did not turn in a permission slip in October, your child's teacher will be contacting you or sending another form home. Family members are permitted and encouraged to walk with the children.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school nurse at 433-3746

 $\underline{sflint@saintcharlesschool.net} \ or \ your \ child's \ teacher.$

Lands' End Sale! Uniform Skirts \$9.99!
Use St. Charles school code when ordering, so
St. Charles receives cash back for every order!
School Number: 900037912

NEGATIVE LUNCH BALANCES

Please check your child's lunch account.

There are over 40 students with a negative balance. It is very important you keep their balances in the positive. Please go to www.payforit.net to check your child's account. All you need is your child's pin number and you can create an account!

Starting April 26th there will no more charging. There must be money in account to receive lunch.

THE AFTER-SCHOOL YMCA PROGRAM WILL BE CLOSED ON FRIDAY, MAY 10TH.

If you have any questions please contact Kelley Ingram at 434-1963. Thank you.



Pay it Forward Tuition Grant Application

The *Pay it Forward* Tuition Grant provides a \$500 tuition grant for continued Catholic educational opportunities for two (2) 6th, two (2) 7th and two (2) 8th grade students that currently attend Saint Charles. The primary goal is to provide short-term financial assistance to families that are committed to providing quality Catholic education to their children.

<u>The completed application packet must be received no later than April 30, 2013.</u> Please submit the packet to the attention of Mr. David Bogle. Packets may be dropped off in the Main Office or sent via US Mail to the school principal.

Grant winners will be notified in May, 2013.	
Family Name:	
Student Name:	
Current School:	Grade (for 2013-14 School Year):
Parent Signature:	
Student Signature:	

Please attach the following information to this cover sheet:

- 1. Report cards or transcripts that document a 3.25 GPA (B+ Average)

 *Verification of GPA for students in grades 5-7 will occur when application is submitted.
- 2. Sign off from a school administrator that you are in good disciplinary standing.

 Verification of discipline standing for students in grades 5-7 will occur when application is submitted.
- 3. Please describe why you feel it is important for your child to receive a Catholic education.
- 4. Please indicate how this tuition grant would assist your family in offsetting the expenses of Catholic education.

This is a one-year tuition grant. Families may re-apply for the grant. It is the goal of the benefactors that parents and students will make a commitment to Catholic education beyond the term of the grant and that all those benefiting from the tuition grant will help sustain and grow this program for future generations of Catholic families.